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Supplier Declaration concerning compliance with Regulation (EU) 833/2014  

 

On June 23rd 2023, the European Union adopted an 11th sanctions package on Russia’s war of 

aggression against Ukraine by amending the Council Regulation (EU) No. 833/2014 of July 

2014.  As a result of these latest sanctions,as of 30th September 2023, the import, purchase, 

and transport of iron and steel products that originate or are located in or have been exported 

from Russia is prohibited. 

 

GKN Hoeganaes is fully compliant with the aforementioned EU sanctions package and any 

other applicable laws and regulations related to this matter.  We likewise will take appropriate 

actions to secure that our supply chain fulfills it applicable statutory and contractual obligations. 

 

Should you have any questions of concerns related to this topic, please reach out to your 

customer representative. 

 

 

Best regards,  

 

 
 

Bruce Lindsley 

VP Advanced Engineering Materials and Global Quality 

GKN Hoeganaes 
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